
Case # R_2019-0009 

 

I have lived in Redwood Valley for the past 5 yrs.  I was drawn to this area because of its peaceful, rural atmosphere.  

This however has begun to change with the expansion of cannabis grows.  I am writing in regards to amending the 

zoning and sunset provision for Cannabis grows in Redwood Valley. I want it known that I am against any changes 

that would extend or expand what it already allowed in our community.  Limitations were put in place to protect the 

community from the negative impacts of the cannabis industry.  These commercial grows belong in an industrial area, 

not our rural residential community. Everyone I know who lives near one is very unhappy with the circumstance. The 

last thing we need is more or larger grows. Please protect this community and our way of life and keep this industry 

out of our residential community. Keep factories (factory farming) where they belong, in industrial areas. In addition, I 

have been very alarmed at the intimidation tactics being used to prevent us from sharing our concerns.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Cathy McCready 

 


